
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-390 2nd September 2022 
 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as one of Senedd Cymru/Welsh 

Parliament’s Hepatitis C Champions.  
 

Having been contacted by constituents, I would be grateful if Aneurin 
Bevan University Health Board (ABUHB) could provide my office with the 

following information in relation to Hepatitis C: 
 

• What was the number of patients treated for Hepatitis C by ABUHB 
in 2021?; 

 57 

• What is ABUHB’s treatment target for patients with Hepatitis C in 

2022?;  
 80 

 and 

• To what extent does ABUHB feel it can deliver to its 2022 Hepatitis C 

treatment targets within its existing capacity? 

The Health Board is confident that it can deliver 2022 Hepatitis C treatment 
targets with its existing capacity. 

 


